Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 11-9-24
Meeting Minutes

Vice President Wes Stafford called the meeting to order at 11:40. Other officers present
were Bill Lehr and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 21.

Dann Fabian gave a safety presentation on proper radio phraseology.
Wes thanked Jim and himself for providing lunch.

Bill moved that the September minutes be accepted, Paul seconded it, and the motion
was approved.

Guests included Hayden Logan who is interested in gliders, Tina Fabian, and Garrett's
father.

Bill Lehr moved that Hayden Logan be accepted as a new member, Tony seconded it,
and he was accepted.

Jim reported that there were over 140 people who ate at the flyin. Geaux Giddom flew
five Young Eagles.

Boyd is waiting to put lime on the runway, depending on the weather.

The clubhouse shower will be finished soon. Tony suggested that we get the clubhouse
treated for termites. The power company wants $1500 to move the existing pole.

Bill moved that we spend $500 to build a road from the east side of the hangars to the
west side of the hangars, Tony seconded it, and it was approved.

Bill gave the financial report. We have sufficient money to finish out the fiscal year.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:42.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



